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“We must, if possible avoid making our  

devotion troublesome to others.” 

      - St. Francis de Sales 

 
Saint Ann’s Tabernacle Candle  

Light of the world 
 
 

In the month of December  
 

the candle is lit in memory of   
 
 

The Miera Family Intentions 
 

 

 
“I am the Light of the world.” The candle burning out-
side the tabernacle is a sign of the real sacramental 
presence of Jesus in our midst. It burns continuously 
to remind us that we are always in God’s presence 
and that he is always in ours as Light and Peace. Pa-
rishioners are invited to contribute to keeping this 
reminder of God’s presence in our midst brightly burn-
ing as a memorial to a loved one for a month. The 
name of those memorialized will be printed in the 
weekly bulletin. The suggested donation is $55.00 for 
a month. Please contact the parish office for more 
information or to arrange for a monthly memorial. 

 

 
Tribute To Our Military  

 

We offer prayers and thanks to all 
men and women currently serving 
in the United States military. If you 
have a loved one serving in our 
military, please call or email us 
their name and rank so that we 
can pray for them. Captain Christo-
pher J. Bolgar, Army; Captain Max 
Caggiano, USMC; SSGT Vincent 

Colombo; LCP Marc Dinanno, USMC; Sr. Airman 
Thomas Dolan; Lt Paul Farnan, OS2 Drew E. Gowdey, 
USN, Daniel Holder, Army, Sgt. Eric Ridley Justice, 
USAF, USN; E6 Tech Sgt. Andrew LeBlanc, Matthew 
Malecky, USAF; 2nd Lt Connor Mulhere, Army; Major 
Jason P. Ward, USAF; Katie Yancosek, Army. 

 

Please consider signing up for 
electronic giving. Saint Ann relies 
on the financial support of the 
congregation and electronic giving 

offers an easy way to give on a recurring basis. Please 
contact the parish office at (239) 262-4256 for details. 
Thank you! 

    

 
Homebound Parishioners 

 

If you are homebound and currently not receiving Holy 
Communion from an Extraordinary Minister of Holy Com-
munion, please call the Parish Office at (239) 262-4256. 
We will be happy to have you placed on the visitation 
schedule.  
 

If you would like to have one of the priests visit you to 
administer the Sacrament of the Sick or to receive the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation, contact the Parish Office. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bereavement Support 
Saint Ann Phase l Bereavement Support:  
This group will serve those who have experienced a more 
recent loss or still feel they may need more help. The 
goal is to assist the bereaved through the stages of their 
grief. Contact Paul Timko at (239) 262-4640 or Cathie 
Mollo at (239) 435-0873 to learn about the next sched-
uled class. Registration is required! 
 

Saint Ann Phase ll Bereavement Support:  
This group is normally for those individuals who have 
completed Phase 1 Bereavement Support. Find support in 
the loss of a loved one. The Bereavement Support Group 
usually meets the first and third Tuesday of each month 
in the Saint Joachim Chapel from 4:00 pm to 5:00 pm. 
Contact: Cathie Mollo at (239) 435-0873 and Tina Tyler 
at (239) 682-2032. 

 
 

The Social Committee 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday Morning Coffee  
Following 8:00am Mass 

(Rooney Hall) 

 

 
Eucharistic Ministers 

 
 
 

 
Please check in with the sacristan prior to Mass in case 
your service is needed.  
 

Should you have any questions, please contact Raymond 
Santiago at (239) 262-4256.   

 

 
Contemplative Prayer Group: 

 

Meets on Mondays at 7:00pm 
 

(Chapel) 
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 Live Jesus Forever and Ever Amen!  

               

Pope Francis Prayer Intentions  
          For December 2016 

 
General Prayer Intention - That the scandal of child-soldiers may be eliminated the world over. 
 

Evangelization Prayer Intention - That the peoples of Europe may rediscover the beauty, goodness, 
and truth of the Gospel which gives joy and hope to life. 

 

 

Saint Ann will hold their Annual Parish and School Hayride this Sunday,  
December 18th after 6pm Mass - Rooney Hall.  

Come join us for a hayride through downtown Naples, Christmas Caroling and  
refreshments. Please bring an unwrapped gift (learning toy or a book) for the ages  
between Toddlers and Three Years Old (please, no stuffed animals) or a Gift Card.  

Thank you. 

 
 
 
 

This Sunday  
 

St. Ann Parish & School  
 

Hayride 
 

Sunday, December 18th 
 

Santa is looking for some help with  
 

Goodies & Treats for all the  
 

Good Boys and Girls.  
 

Call Natalie at (239) 595-4211 

Train Ride too... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Advent  
   

Reconciliation Times  
 
 
 

 
 

 
Wednesday, December 21 - 1:00pm - 3:00pm (Parish Office) 

 

Thursday December 22nd - 4:00pm - 7:00pm (Church)  

 



 

 
                  ABOUT PASSION & PURPOSE: MARRIAGE  
 

                  January 28, 2017 at 6:30pm  
 

                  at Saint John the Evangelist 
 
 

Passion & Purpose for Marriage is not what you are expecting! First of all, don't worry, you will not have to share your 
feelings with a group. Come and enjoy acoustical music by George Lower and soak up what Dr. Allen Hunt has in store. 
Allen talks about the Five Love Languages, along with a variety of other topics and research bits, he combines every-
thing into three very faith centered, compelling sections; The Five Things Women Need to Know about Men, The Five 
Things Men Need to Know about Women, and finally the Most Important Word in a Marriage...ant it's not Love. Allen's 
speaking style is bound to capture your attention; his humor will have you laughing, and all along the way learning more 
about every relationship in your life. Because we all want a happy life. 

 
 

This will be the only Dynamic Catholic Marriage Retreat in Florida for 2017. Snacks will be provided at two breaks, and 
as a bonus, you will receive some wonderful gifts to take home.  

 

For tickets go to www.dynamiccatholic.com/naples.  
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Family 2 Family Christmas Giving 2016 
 

Many Thanks to all 
 

Many thanks to all of our parishioners who participated in our 2016 Christmas Gift Giving Program, Family 2 Family.   
 

Thanks to your generosity, and the efforts of so many wonderful volunteers,  
 

we were able to deliver approximately 500 gift bags to local charities in need.  
 

The program directors were overwhelmed with our charity! 
 

Thank you for making it such a success and for helping to spread God’s love and peace this Christmas.  
 

The March Family  

  

 

 
 “The Harvest Is Abundant But The Laborers Are Few” 

                 Luke 10:2                
 

 
 

The Lord may be calling you as a good steward to help in one of our ministries.  
 

Please prayerfully consider giving your time and talent by volunteering  
 

in a parish ministry. 
 

Sign up after all Weekend Masses of January 15, 2017 

SAINT ANN CATHOLIC CHURCH  
MINISTRY FAIR  

Sunday, January 15, 2017 
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Schedule a tour today! (239) 262-4110 ~ www.stann.net 
Education of Spirit, Mind, and Body in the Catholic Tradition Since 1956! 

Experience the difference a Catholic education 
 can make in your child’s life! 

Read the “Good News” everyday!   facebook.com/SaintAnnSchool 

Saint Ann School 

 
 
 
 
Dear Saint Ann Family:   

As many of you may know, Mrs. Kathe Ryan, the mother of one of our Saint Ann School students, Kaitlyn 
Ryan (Grade 8), recently passed away in a car crash on 951. Kaitlyn’s father also passed away a few 
years ago. Many of you have extended your concern for the Ryan family and a desire to help Kaitlyn who 
is now orphaned. At this time, the family has indicated the best way to assist is to help support Kaitlyn’s 
future educational needs. The school has created a fund designated for this purpose. Donations on behalf 
of Kaitlyn's continuing education may be made payable to: 
 

Saint Ann Catholic School - 542 Eighth Avenue S. - Naples, FL - 34102 
Memo: Kaitlyn’s scholarship fund   

Please contact the school office at (239) 262-4110 if you have any questions.  
Thank you all for your prayers and support of Kaitlyn and her family.   

Blessings,   

Mrs. Gina Groch, M.A.  
Principal 

Saint Ann Catholic School 

 

 
SAVE THE DATE 

Saint Ann School Foundation 
Presents the  

Max Mara Spring/Summer 2017 Collection 
Wednesday, February 1, 2017 

Naples Grande  .  Upper Ballroom 
Fashion Show  .  Dinner and Dancing  .   

Live Auction 
 

All proceeds to benefit  
the Saint Ann School Scholarship Fund. 

Tickets $750 per person 
 

foundation@stann.net  239.262.4110 ext. 333 
Saint Ann School is celebrating  

 
60 years of excellence in Catholic Education. 

 

 
SAVE THE DATE! 

 

Annual Seaside Celebration 
 

Saturday, April 1, 2017 
 

Naples Beach Hotel  
 

Sponsorships are available  
 

Visit our website to purchase tickets and  
 

Sponsorships at http://bidpal.net/seaside17 
 
Please contact Natalie Donahue if you have any  

 

questions: 239-206-7533 or  
 

nataliedonahue@hotmail.com  
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New Members: To those of you who are new to Naples or to 
the parish, welcome to Saint Ann! We are an active and vibrant 
parish. To initiate the registration process, please register on our 
website at naplesstann.com. You may alternately complete a form 
and drop it into the collection basket or mail it to the Parish Office. 
Any usher will be happy to show you where the forms are located. 
To All Registered Parishioners: Weekly donations are 
tracked through the envelope system, that is, through your parish 
registration number. This is one reason we encourage all to register 
with us regardless of whether you are full-time or seasonal parish-
ioners. Please call the parish office if your address changes. This 
saves us postage and keeps our census up-to-date. It may take up 
to eight weeks to make changes. Thank you. 
Electronic Giving: Would you find it helpful to have your 
donations to Saint Ann Church debited directly from your bank ac-
count or credit card as you do with other monthly bills? Saint Ann 
offers electronic giving for those who wish to have your contribu-
tion transferred electronically to the church. If you are a seasonal 
parishioner, this is particularly helpful in keeping up with your in-
tended offerings. Electronic giving makes life easier for you and 
yields significant benefits for your church. You can sign up for Elec-
tronic Giving at any time by completing an authorization form which 
is available in the parish office. 
 
Saint Ann Phase l Bereavement Support: This group will serve 
those who have experienced a more recent loss or still feel they 
may need more help. The goal is to assist the bereaved through 
the stages of their grief. Contact Paul Timko at 239-262-4640 or 
Cathie Mollo at 239-435-0873 to learn about the next scheduled 
class. Registration is required! 
 
Saint Ann Phase ll Bereavement Support: This group is nor-
mally for those individuals who have completed Phase 1 Bereave-
ment Support. Find support in the loss of a loved one. The Be-
reavement Support Group usually meets the first and third Tuesday 
of each month in the Saint Joachim Chapel from 4:00 pm to 5:00 
pm. Contact: Cathie Mollo at 239-250-8979 and Tina Tyler 239-682
-2032. 
 
Contemplative Prayer Group: All are welcome to join in 
“quiet time” before the Blessed Sacrament and to pray the Rosary 
and Divine Mercy Chaplet. The Prayer group normally meets Mon-
day evenings in Saint Joachim Chapel from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm. 
Contact: Irma Lesser at 239-262-5810. 
Prayer Line: Is there someone you want the Contemplative 
Prayer Group to pray for? Contact Karen Reeb Hedstrom at 239-
262-4256. 
Faith Formation: Meeting days and times for programs etc. are 
as follows: Faith Formation classes K - 8 are held Sunday morning, 
9:30am - 12:00pm. 9th-10th Grade, Confirmation, First Communion 
and First Reconciliation programs meet on select Sunday after-
noons during the school year. RCIA attends night classes. Contact 
Sybil Steuart or call 239-262-4256, Ext. 203. 
 
Gabriel Project: Gabriel Project is a friendship and mentor-
ing program for pregnant women. If you need assistance or would 
like to volunteer, contact 239-601-7330. Volunteers are also need-
ed to drive women to doctor’s appointments. Contact: Carol Dan-
gler. 

Safe Environment: As part of the Safe Environment Program, the 
Diocese of Venice requires that all employees and those volunteers 
who work with children and/or vulnerable adults be fingerprinted 
and trained in Safe Environment. For further information, visit the 
Diocesan website at www.dioceseofvenice.org. Report all abuse to 
the Florida Department of Children and Families 800-962-2873. To 
report abuse by Diocesan personnel or volunteers, call the Diocesan 
Victims Assistance Coordinator, Barbara Di Cocco at 941-416-6114. 
Retrouvaille: Marriage in crisis? Retrouvaille can help. Call 
800-470-2230, or go to www.HelpOurMarriage.com.  
Sick and Homebound: I f you or a loved one is hospitalized 
or homebound, please contact the Parish Office to arrange for the 
reception of the Eucharist and/or for the Anointing of the Sick. 
 
 

PARISH OFFICE 239-262-4256 FAX 239-262-4296 WEBSITE www .naplesstann.com 

Holy Orders and Religious Life: Any member of the parish 
staff is willing to assist you if you are considering a vocation as a 
Sister, Brother or priest in a religious order, or as a deacon or priest 
in a diocese. In addition, the vocation directors of the Oblates and 
of the Diocese of Venice are available for assistance in discernment. 
For the Oblates of Saint Francis de Sales, contact Father Alan Zo-
bler, O.S.F.S., 419-724-9851 or at zobler@oblates.us. For the Dio-
cese of Venice, contact Father Cory Mayer, 941-484-9543 Mayer 
@dioceseofvenice.org. 
Bulletin Announcements are to be submitted by email to 
Bulletin Editor John Esquivel at communications@naplesstann.com 
by 9:00 am Thursday, ten days prior to the requested publication 
date. Announcements normally run in the bulletin for three weeks 
and are edited as space permits. 
Ads: Contact J.S. Paluch Co. at 800-432-3240 www.jspaluch.com. 

Infant Baptism: Registered parishioners should contact the 
Faith Formation Office at least three months prior to the planned 
Baptism 239-262-4256, Ext. 203 or faithformation@naplesstann.com. 
Godparent documentation must be received at least two weeks prior to the 
scheduled baptism. Parent(s) requesting Infant Baptism for the first time at 
St. Ann’s parish are to attend and complete a required, scheduled parish 
Baptismal Preparation program. If for some reason, the parents are unable 
to attend the required program, they are to contact the Faith Formation 
Office to reschedule the date of the Baptism until a time after this require-
ment is met.  Infant Baptism may be held in or outside of Sunday Mass. 
Children over 7 are normally baptized through the RCIA process which culmi-
nates at Easter.  
Marriage: Couples w ishing to marry must meet w ith a 
priest before setting a date and at least six months in advance of 
an anticipated wedding in order to complete the preparation pro-
cess. For residents of Collier County, one member of the engaged 
couple must already be a registered Saint Ann parishioner for at 
least six months before the couple can make a request to be mar-
ried here. A couple may also request to be married here if a parent 
or grandparent of either the bride or groom is a regular practicing 
parishioner. In this case they must have the permission of both 
their Pastor/Administrator and the Pastor of Saint Ann and will usu-
ally complete their marriage preparation in their parish of origin. 
Contact: The Parish Office. 
Funerals: After a funeral director has been contacted but 
before any arrangements have been made public, please contact 
the Parish Office in order to arrange for a funeral time, vigil service 
and liturgy planning. Contact: Karen Reeb Hedstrom. 

 

Saint Ann Catholic School is seeking Certified Substitute 
Teachers for all grade levels (PK-8).  

 

Please forward resume with credentials to the  
Office Manager, Elizabeth Simoes, at lsimoes@stann.net 

 

Help Wanted: Saint John Neumann Catholic High School 
 

Saint John Neumann is currently seeking an  
Accounts Receivable Clerk to work part time.  

2 years or more experience required.   
 

Contact: Barbara Jensen, (239) 455-3044 

LOOKING FOR PERSONAL CARE AIDE (PCA):  
Personal Care Aide for a 11 year girl with Cerebral Pal-
sy in East Naples. She is wheelchair bound and non-
verbal so we need someone that is willing to learn or 
able to transfer/lift/position her, dress her, prepare her 
meals/snacks and feed her, change her diaper and will 
be able to take her for walks or come with us to thera-
py, appointments or outings. For additional infor-
mation, contact Michelle Coffey-Garcia at Samantha's 
Purpose a/k/a Voices for Cerebral Palsy Co-Founder at: 

 

www.samanthaspurpose.org 
www.jbsnursery.com  

or call (305) 345-4992  


